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10 July 2023 
 
Dear Year 12 Parents, Carers and Students 
 

Year 13 Start of Term Arrangements - September 2023 
 
We are writing to confirm that incoming Year 13 students are expected to come in to school to 
enrol into Year 13 between 9.00am and 12.00pm on Wednesday 6 September 2023.  Students will 
be offered enrolment appointments by their tutor for a discussion about key priorities and 
academic and vocational plans.   
 
Year 13 students will attend school as normal from Thursday 7 September 2023. 
 
The Year 12 End of Year examination results will be shared with parents and students before the 
end of this term.  
 
Students are required to have passed the examinations before continuing to study their A Level 
subjects in Year 13.  Students who have not passed all of their examinations will not be fully 
enrolled until the resit has been marked and the pass has been verified.  If your child is required to 
take a resit exam, this will be confirmed via email before school closes on Wednesday 19 July 2023. 
 
Resit exams are scheduled to take place consecutively on Monday 4 September 2023, with the first 
session beginning promptly at 9.00am.  It is vital that students who are due to resit exams are in 
school on this day.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Viola or Mr Rhead in the first instance if you have any queries 
or concerns. 
 
 Yours faithfully 
 

          
Mr O Rhead        Mrs L Viola 
Director of Sixth Form      Head of Year 12 
 


